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INVESTORS IN PEOPLE




‘Every child, every chance, every day’

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’

Mrs Rachel Critchell B.A.Hons. P.G.C.E, N.P.Q.H
bfmail@hwbmail.net
Dear Parents/Carers

The children have returned to school after their half term break, refreshed and keen to learn. We have seen some stunning work this week in all classes, both within the classroom and also homework completed. 

In Years Five and Six there have been some outstanding pieces of homework completed, which have been shared with other classes and all teachers in our staff meeting. We have enjoyed watching presentations of castles created using mine craft, seen some delicious food cooked at home using traditional recipes and castle models built and painted.

In Class Two, the children have produced some excellent castle stories and have produced power point presentations on castles. We are proud of their hard work learning spelling patterns and reading regularly at home.

In Years One and Two the children have been focusing on the importance of light and have also been discussing fire safety. They have been creating some beautiful firework art work which will be displayed in the classroom.

In Nursery and Reception, the children have been making bonfire night posters, explored mark making using firework patterns, completed some conker rolling painting and also created some Kendinsky style fire work art work.

Well done everyone!
End of the Day.

 Polite Reminder

Thank you for your continued support at the beginning and end of the school day. Can I please ask that you DO NOT reverse or turn your car around anywhere in the vicinity of the school ‘drop off’ and ‘pick up points.’ This presents an increased risk to pupils and parents and is not safe.

FOBS 

A HUGE thank you to all FOBs members who continue to raise money for school during these challenging times. We are very grateful for their hard work and support. Any money raised, supports the children of Brynford in a variety of ways.

Children in Need

Next Friday (13th November), we will be raising money for Children in Need. Children may wear pyjamas to school or something red. We ask for a donation of £1 payable please on parent pay.

Breakfast Club

Please note that Breakfast Club has to be booked in advance, on a Thursday between 8 until 1 pm. If we experience staff shortages, this club may be forced to close at very short notice. 

Parents Evening Follow up Phone Calls

If you have requested a ‘follow up phone call’ staff will contact you on the following days;

Monday 9th November: Mrs Roberts

Tuesday 10th November: Mrs Parry 
Miss Davies and Mrs Shickell have already completed their ‘follow up’ phone calls. Any further queries, please contact the school on bfmail@hwbcymru.net

We hope you all have a good weekend.

Rachel Critchell

Headteacher
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